COMPTON WATER ASSOCIATION
P. O. Box 825, Compton, AR 72624
870-420-3930
www.comptonwater@gmail.com

FRIENDLY REMINDER!!!

Greetings to all Compton Water Assoc, Members!

* This newsletter is just to remind all the members of the rate
increase that is coming up on the November bill.

** Also beginning with November billing is the change of date in
delinquent notices and disconnects. Bills will now be mailed on
the 28th-30th of previous month, to allow more time for the mail
service to get them out to you by the 1st. The bills will remain
DUE ON the 15T and a 10% late fee charged if unpaid and it
becomes DELINQUENT on the 15th. A DISCONNECT
notice will be issued on the 25% of the SAME month, with a
reconnect fee now being $75.

Next Meeting Date: December 1 3. 2016 7:00 p.m. @ Combton Community Building!
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